
The Olive Branch  
 

The Olive Branch is a drop-in based at 2c Castle Street, at the top of 

the road near the roundabout, and has been ‘loving Edgeley’ for the 

past 6 years. It is staffed by a team of volunteers drawn from 

a mixture of church members and friends from elsewhere.  

It is open each day, engaging in a variety of activities which offer support 

to the most vulnerable in the community, including a Foodbank,  

mental health and basic cookery groups 

 

If you would like to know more or you are interested in volunteering 

then please contact the Manager - Christine Cheetham on 07511 364054 

or ring the Olive Branch on 0161 425 0707 
 

The Sanctuary 
This is a support group based in Stockport Baptist Church, run in  

partnership between Olive Branch and The Prevention Alliance (TPA) 

designed to promote physical, mental, financial well-being and 

connection to the community. It meets on Tuesday mornings, 10-12.  
 

Thursday at One 
Thursday at One is a group that meets every Thursday at 1pm in 

partnership with MIND and to support people with mental health issues 

through the use of art and craft. 

For more information, please speak to Chris or Margaret Batchelor. 

Small Groups 
There are several small groups that meet for fellowship, bible study and 

prayer – they usually meet in person but some of them have moved 

online and operate as zoom meetings. If you are interested in knowing 

more than please contact Steve or one of the Deacons. 

 

Minister :   Rev. Steve Hough 

Telephone :   0161 486 1144 

Mobile :   07429 567402 

Email:    minister@stockportbaptist.org 

Website :  www.stockportbaptist.org 

Secretary:  Peter Wadsworth 

secretary@stockportbaptist.org 

Treasurer: Dave Allen 

Deacons: Sarah Booth, Dee Wainwright 

 

mailto:secretary@stockportbaptist.org

